
                                         REZONING PUBLIC HEARING  

Meeting Notes 

March 9, 2020 7:00 pm 

President of New Philadelphia City Council Pro Tem Rob Maurer called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the Council 
Chambers in the John Knisely Centre.  The Hearing was presented by President of Council Pro Tem Maurer and the 
purpose was to provide citizens with the opportunity to speak and express their views about permanently rezoning of 
property in the City from Industrial to Business and annex a tract of real estate in Goshen Township. Present were 
Councilmembers Cheryl Ramos, Dan Lanzer; Aimee May, Dean Holland, Kelly Ricklic, Mayor Joel Day; Council President 
Pro Tem; Clerk of Council Julie Courtright, . 

 
President of New Philadelphia City Council Pro Tem Rob Maurer opened the meeting at 7:00pm.  
 
President of Council Pro Tem Rob Maurer made the following statement: 
The Purpose of this Meeting is to discuss the City’s intents to rezone a portion of the City from Industrial to Business  
and annex a tract of real estate located in Goshen Township.   
            
 
No citizens commented. 

                              
.            .   

Action: No action was taken.   
 
 

 
 
 

With no further questions or comments, the meeting was adjourned at 7:03 p.m. 
 
 


